JUNE, JULY AND AUGUST 2017
4 YEAR OLD PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

June is here and we are very busy with report cards, songs and dances for the
Preschool Graduation Program. On Tuesday, June 13, 2017, we will be sending your child’s
preschool evaluation home in their Beary Cool Folder along with some keepsake projects, so
please keep an eye out for that. The last day of preschool is Friday, June 16, 2017. We will then
start our summer camp program Monday, June 19, 2017, with our first Water Day.

We hope everyone had a wonderful Happy Mother’s Day and liked the presents the
children made. We want to wish the Dad’s a Happy Father’s Day this month and hope that you
like your Father’s Day gift as well.

The Preschool Graduation Program will be on Tuesday, June 13, 2017, at 6:30 pm at
Canton High School, Dubois Theater. This Theater is NOT LARGE, therefore when the seats
are all taken you WILL have to stand. The address is 8415 Canton Center Road, Canton, MI.
We would like to have the children lining up by 6:15 pm. The children will be wearing graduation
caps and may dress up for the program. It is easier to keep the cap on if the girls wear their hair
down without ponytails or braids. The program will include songs and dances followed by light
refreshments. Remember your camera & video cameras to record the program and don't forget
the Kleenex as you may shed a tear. Grandparents, Aunts, Uncles, siblings and cousins are
welcome. On Friday, June 16, 2017, we will be having Pajama Day.

Monday, June 19, 2017, kicks off our Summer Camp Program. We have many fun
themes and activities planned for the summer.

* Mondays will be water day

¢ Tuesdays will be game & puzzle day
* Wednesdays will be craft/project day
* Thursdays will be edible art (snacks)
* Fridays will be yoga day

We will continue to read stories, sing songs, dance/exercise and plenty of outdoor fun as
well. On Water Day the children should wear their swimsuits to school. They will need to bring a
towel with their name or initials clearly marked and a change of clothes to wear the rest of
the day. Please don't forget their UNDERWEAR, socks and shoes as well as a bag to send their
wet things home. We go in the water park in the morning weather permitting, if it is too cold we
will go after lunch.



June 19-23

June 26-June 30

July 3-7

July 10-14

July 17-21

July 24-28

July. 31-Aug 11

Aug. 14-18

Aug. 21-25

Aug. 28-31

FOR

Zoo Week - We will be talking about lions, tigers & bears, Oh my!!

Happy Birthday America!! We will have fun with Patriotic activities,
songs, stories & crafts.

Under the Sea Week - We will talk about what we can find in the
Oceans & Lakes. We are closed on Tuesday, July 4th.

Farm Week - We will be talking about farms & farm animals.

Lost in Space Week - We will be discussing outer space, planets
& astronauts.

Camping Week - We will set up camping things in the creative
play area.

Art - The Great Masters and their famous paintings: We will learn
about Monet, Van Gogh, Renoir, DaVinci, Degas & others.

Bug Week - We will be learning about insects and observe some
in our room.

“Aloha” Hawaii Week - We will learn about Hawaiian customs and
have a LUAU Party on Wednesday the 23rd.

Last week of Summer Vacation: Last water day (Mon.), Game &
Puzzle day (Tues.), PJ Day (Wed.), Edible Art (Thurs.). DON'T
FORGET WE ARE CLOSED ON FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 1ST
OUR IN SERVICE DAY.

Thank you for sharing your children with us this year. We enjoyed teaching them and
watching them grow into future Young 5’s and Kindergarteners. We look forward to a great
summer with them. Best wishes to them in the future.

Sincerely,

Miss Carrie, Miss Erica, Miss Jackie, Miss Michele, & Miss Cheryl



